
 EYFS Newsletter: Term 5 Apr - May 2025 

                      Elder                         Mulberry          

   

Oral Health 

This term we will be taking  

part in tooth brushing in  

school with The Big Brush Club. 

We want to support our  

children to feel motivated to  

form healthy habits for life. 

Nationally, tooth decay is the  

most common cause of hospitalisation for young 

children children’s oral health In 2022, one in five 3-

5 year olds experienced tooth decay. Join our parent 

talk online on 28th April 7pm to hear guidance about 

brushing at home. You can find out more information 

about the scheme at https://bigbrushclub.co.uk/  

 

Trip 

On Thursday 22nd May, we are taking EYFS on a trip 

to Chew Valley Animal Park. Thank you to those of 

you who have volunteered to accompany us. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations 

Any donations of small cardboard boxes are very 

welcome for junk modelling. Donations of compost, 

top-soil and seeds would also be gratefully received. 

Thank you for any help you can give. 
 

Key Dates 
  

• Tues 22nd Apr - First day of term  

• Mon 28th Apr – Online Oral Health talk 

7pm 

• Mon 5th May - Bank holiday - school 

closed 

• Mon 19th May - EYFS Stay and Play 

3:05-3:25pm 

• Thurs 22nd May - Trip to Chew Valley 

Park 

• Fri 23rd May - Last day of term 
 

Thank you for your support, 

 

The EYFS Team ☺  

Mrs Upham, Mrs Holt, Mrs Dando, Miss Clarke, Mrs 

Willcox, Miss Hanney and Mrs Jordan 
 

Welcome to the Summer Term! 

We hope you have had a super Easter holiday. 

 
 

Learning in Term 5 

The texts we have chosen for  

this term support children to think  

about growth, including their own  

past and future growth. We  

will finish the term looking at farms  

and go on our first school trip. You  

can see our core texts and  

curriculum map on our Term 5 webpage.  
 

Home Projects for Term 5 

Thank you so much to all of you who got involved with 

photos and videos of pets you own, know or would like 

to have and your signs of spring. The children really 

enjoyed sharing, listening to each other and asking 

questions.  
 

This term, we welcome contributions for show and tell 

using any, or all, of the following areas: 

1) planting and growing at home 

2) children’s own baby pictures - we will think 

about how they have changed since they were 

babies 

3) family photos. Children will have an 

opportunity to show their picture and talk 

about the people in their family.  

4) A challenge for grown ups ☺ - In week 4, we 

are learning about jobs. If anyone is able to 

make and upload a (up to 2 minutes) video 

about their job, we would love to watch it in 

EYFS! Thank you in advance for any 

contributions! 

Please share all contributions through EvidenceMe. 
 

Forest School 

We are having a go at Forest school this term. 😊 

Mulberry: Thursdays (starting week 1 to week 4) 

Elder: Wednesdays (starting week 2 to week 5) 

Children need to come dressed appropriately for 

forest school with their uniform in a bag. We hope to 

run all 4 sessions for each class but we will be risk 

assessing regularly to maintain safety and will notify 

you if sessions cannot go ahead. 

 

 

 

https://bigbrushclub.co.uk/

